
Submission of Richard McIntosh 

41 Holloway Road 

Aro Valley 

Wellington 6021 

20/7/2017 

 

Kia ora tatou. 

 

I was very pleased to read and consider Te Kawa draft. 

I want to add my support particularly to part 2.1 The Use of Te Urewera Traditions and Beliefs in 

Maintaining Nature’s Power. The six principles appear to set out a comprehensive framework for 

approaching opportunities and problems both current and as yet unforeseen. I applaud this approach 

and look forward to seeing it applied in practice to the issues facing Te Urewera.  

Heoi ano. 

Na  

Richard McIntosh 


